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Burton,Steven

From: Kevin Hall <kevinh@centralweber.com>

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 4:55 PM

To: Burton,Steven

Cc: tylorbrenchley@gmail.com; KEITH WARD; Clay Marriott

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Acknowledgement 

Attachments: 2023.02.06_Halcyon Concept (1).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender 

and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click! 

 

 

Hi Steve, 

 

We acknowledge that a rezone proposal has been received by your office for the approximately 10 acres  Parcel ID 15-

735-0039.   This is within the current annexed boundaries of the Central Weber Sewer Improvement District.    We 

understand that the proposed change is from agricultural to residential and have no additional comment at this 

time.    When appropriate please direct the developer to our website for information on obtaining a Will Serve Letter 

(www.centralweber.com).   Will serve letter requests can be submitted directly to Clay Marriott who is copied on this 

email.   

 

Thank you, 

Kevin   

 

 

   

From: Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov>  

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 12:18 PM 

To: Kevin Hall <kevinh@centralweber.com> 

Cc: tylorbrenchley@gmail.com; KEITH WARD <WARDKR1@msn.com> 

Subject: Acknowledgement  

 

Hi Kevin, 

  

Keith Ward and Tylor Brenchley are applying for a rezone out west, and it sounds like you are familiar with their request. 

We are asking for a letter of acknowledgement from CWS that acknowledges the rezone proposal and includes 

conditions of service. We do not need a will-serve at this point, just something from you acknowledging the rezone 

request. If you'd like you can respond to this email with an acknowledgement statement. Let me know if you have 

questions on this.  

Thanks, 

  

Steve Burton, AICP 

Principal Planner 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401 

P: 801-399-8766 



2

 
  


